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The following are outreach and recruitment best practices collected from several of the NISGTC consortium partners.  

Bellevue College and Affiliate Everett

Bellevue College (BC) Navigators and Career Specialists have maintained consistent contact with grant students, faculty members, alumni, employee connections, and Career Center affiliates in order to ensure transparency, effectiveness, and awareness of current employment opportunities, career events, and grant benefits, objectives, and goals.  This includes several classroom meetings and one-on-one student meetings to assist with resumes, mock interviews, LinkedIn profile building, and cover letters.  A Survey Monkey survey was created by BC Navigator and Career Specialist was sent out to all opted out students to obtain employment verification information for last 4 quarters.   

Everett Community College’s (EvCC) active involvement of the faculty and staff at EvCC helped outreach and recruitment be successful. Having the support of the department whose students we are helping created a bigger sense of validity of the grant, among the students. Faculty also referred students to the Navigator and Career Specialist regularly for grant enrollment and assistance.


Bunker Hill Community College

Bunker Hill’s greatest success in getting the word out to students has been through faculty involvement.  We ask for feedback from students regarding how they have heard about our events, an announcement from faculty is the feedback we hear most often.  We also track which classes students take through the intake form which leads back to this success - faculty involvement.  Thus, we have spent a lot of time gaining faculty buy in in order to see greater student participation.


Collin College

In our experience, career coaches presenting the grant services during a classroom visit has proved to be the best method of obtaining student participation in the grant.  As the grant has become better known on campus, faculty have been more willing to host career coaches during their class time.  Many times coaches are joined by our IT tutors.  This increases students' comfort level with accessing our services and gives them an opportunity to ask questions.  We have also seen students who originally were not willing to complete a Participant Application form, later sign a form in order to receive academic services such as tutoring or Transcender.  
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At Del Mar College (DMC), we have several avenues we use to recruit participants into our GIS program.  We do most of our outreach through classroom presentations.  These presentations are done in classes offered in our Computer Science Department as well as classes offered in our GED Department.  During these presentations information about our GIS program is offered.  Career Coaches also reach out to the public through radio and television spots.  During these radio spots information is given to promote our GIS program as well as our NISGTC fast track courses.  Del Mar College offers five bridge courses (NISGTC fast track) that are introductory to computers courses; these courses are used as a toll to recruit students into the program.  We enlisted the support of the Work Force Solutions Office and a number of local CBOs, NGOs and RBOs providing them with pamphlets, workshops and posters. NISGTC posters and brochures we posted across the college, on every floor in all buildings on each campus. 


Moraine Valley Community College

The vast majority of our students have been reached through classroom presentations.  We have worked with the faculty to be able to present information about DOL TAACCCT, explain the stackable certificates, and provided labor market information.  We also use this time to have the students complete the participant application in Survey Monkey.   Although the number of classroom visits was not tracked, and we were not able to visit all courses, we estimate that 220 classroom visits occurred in the three years students were recruited for the TAACCCT Grant.     
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
To recruit for the Women in Technology Boot Camps we placed event flyers around campus and emailed all female students currently enrolled at MVCC.  We were also invited to speak to a couple ESL courses.  We limited our marketing to MVCC students so that we could best insure that those attending would have basic computer literacy skills.


Salt Lake Community College

Salt Lake turning to recruiting new students from employers turned out to be a promising best practice.  In our programs of study, those already employed in the field often seek further credentials to increase their salary and make themselves more marketable.  We learned that recruiting and job development go hand in hand.  Each and every employer we visited received recruiting materials.  As soon as we began recruiting this way our enrollment numbers increased.

Recording everything in TrackVia an online database is another promising practice for Salt Lake.  You will not remember who, what, when and why of the contact if you do not. Track Via has been incredibly useful in terms of maintaining a database for our outreach and recruitment efforts.  Without TrackVia it would have been much more difficult for us to track students or community based organizations. We were able to keep track of: When we've contacted them, why we contacted them, and the result of the contact.
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